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Meridian Service Metro District

Recreation Center Mission:

To offer a healthy lifestyle for the

residents of Meridian Ranch through

facilities and programs for personal

fitness, group exercise, organized sports,

aquatics, and special community events.
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Fall clean up is just around the corner! September 6th through the 8th! Roll – Offs will be located at the Meridian Ranch Shops vacant
land located off of Stapleton from 8:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m. Goodwill will be at the Stonebridge Lodge located off of Stone Valley and
Rainbow Bridge on September 8th from 8:30 a.m. until the truck is full. The WMG team will be handing out burritos and coffee on Friday,
September 8th at the Stonebridge Lodge. Stop by and say “hi” as you are dropping off gently used items for donation.
In June, 40 containers were utilized to collect over 14,000 lbs. of trash! This was the largest clean up since the Meridian Ranch DRCs
have sponsored the cleanup days! Blue Star Electronic Recycling collected 5,936 lbs. of electronics and the Goodwill truck was full by
11:30 a.m.! Thank you to everyone who participated!

Governance in Meridian Ranch DRC:
While conducting community tours, our Management Team has been approached numerous times by residents asking “Why don’t you
get out of your vehicle and talk to us instead of sending a letter? “
Answer: Safety is the number one reason, and the Covenant Management Policy outlines the process, which does not include
stopping and talking to each owner. Currently, there are 958 owners in DRC No. 1 and 2,075 owners in DRC No. 2.
Most violations of the covenants occur because of misinformation, or the Owner being uninformed of the restrictions or standards.
Therefore, the following procedure is established as a standard plan for receiving violation information and providing notice of
violations to Owners to bring resolution to covenant violations within the Meridian Ranch DRC community.
            

 An alleged violation of the governing documents may be identified by:1.

a. A written complaint/report by a member of the DRC, or 
                          b. Observation by management during an onsite neighborhood inspection.

2. If others report an alleged violation, Management shall verify the existence of the violation. If the nature of the allegation is a
circumstance that Management cannot tangibly observe by visiting the site at the given time, the complainant must give ample
information about the violation observed (in writing), providing the DRC with details upon which it can rely for further action. If
insufficient information is provided or if the complainant is unwilling to give written testimony to the circumstances, the DRC
reserves the right not to pursue further action. 
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3. Once verification has been made that a violation exists (or reasonable determination that such circumstances occurred),
Management shall send a Courtesy Notice to the Owner, simply stating the nature of the violation and the date by which remedy must
be completed.

The Covenant Management Policy can be found on the portals: Documents: Governing Documents: Resolutions

Thank you to the owners who understand this process in making Meridian Ranch a beautiful place to live! The Meridian Ranch DRC
management team appreciates owners who have reached out to our team with compliments on the service they provide daily! 

“The DRC Coordinator’s commitment to providing exemplary customer service is truly commendable and reflects positively on the
values and principles of our community. Her professionalism, attention to detail, and exceptional communication skills are a true
asset to our community, and I believe she sets an excellent example for her colleagues.”

“I wanted to take a moment to express my appreciation for our DRC Coordinator’s outstanding efforts in serving the residents of
Meridian Ranch. It is individuals like her who make living here a truly enjoyable experience. I believe her dedication and commitment
deserve recognition, and I wanted to bring this to your attention as the CEO and HOA Community Manager.”

“Once again, I would like to extend my gratitude for the exceptional customer service provided by the DRC Coordinator. Her hard
work and dedication contribute significantly to the positive atmosphere and sense of community within our living environment.”

Governing Documents can be found on the websites: 
http://portal.warrenmgmt.com/?c=16 (DRC no 1)
http://portal.warrenmgmt.com/?c=99 (DRC no 2)

Questions? Please contact your Meridian Ranch DRC Management Team:
Jamie Adams, CMCA, AMS, PCAM – Managing Agent – Jamie@warrenmgmt.com

Julie Sampson, Governance Coordinator – GovernanceDRC1@meridianranchdrc.org  
Hannah Shea, Governance Coordinator – GovernanceDRC2@meridianranchdrc.org 

Chaylyn Petrik, DRC Coordinator - DRC@meridianranchdrc.org 

http://portal.warrenmgmt.com/?c=16
http://portal.warrenmgmt.com/?c=99
mailto:Jamie@warrenmgmt.com
mailto:GovernanceDRC1@meridianranchdrc.org
mailto:GovernanceDRC2@meridianranchdrc.org
mailto:DRC@meridianranchdrc.org












STONEBRIDGE
Stonebridge social committee enjoys bringing community together through its first ice cream and popsicle
social! 

Squash, tomatoes, lettuce, oh my!
The gardens are flourishing this
year! The nets have been a savior
from the hail! Fall harvest is just
around the corner!

Reminder: Fall clean up will be underway starting September 6th
through the 8th! Roll-offs will be stationed at the Meridian Ranch Shops
and Goodwill will be at the Stonebridge Lodge on Friday, September 8th
at 8:30 a.m. until the truck is full. Burritos and coffee will be handed out
on Friday, September 8th starting at 8:30 a.m. compliments of the WMG
management team!
New key card system has been implemented! If you have not received
your new key card which gives you more access than before, please
contact Estelle at estelle@warrenmgmt.com; and she will be happy to
assist in setting up a key card. Only two cards per family, if you need
additional cards, the cost is $25.00.

Portal updates: 
https://portal.warrenmgmt.com/?c=95  Documents; Design Guidelines

Online payments of the Assessments can be completed through the portal.
Stop by the lodge Monday through Friday from 10:00 to 5:00 p.m. to drop off plans, pick up a key card, or get a tour of the beautiful amenity.

Pickle ball courts are on a first come; first serve basis for one hour encraments. Please reserve your time on the Amenity Calendar. Estelle -
estelle@warrenmgmt.com  – P: 719-685-8767

Questions about improvements, governance, or selling? Please contact Jamie, Holly or Ashley at Warren Management Group; Email:
stonebridge@warrenmgmt.com 

mailto:estelle@warrenmgmt.com
https://portal.warrenmgmt.com/?c=95
mailto:estelle@warrenmgmt.com
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Still need to set up your Meridian
Ranch Recreation Center online portal?

Stop by the Meridian Ranch Recreation Center front desk to make sure your account is up
to date and your email is on file. 
THEN, go to meridianranch.clubautomation.com
Scroll down to the section labeled "First time here?"  and click on the "Access My Account"
icon. 
This will then prompt you to fill out your first name, last name, and email. Once this is done
and Club Automation was able to locate you in the system, an email will be sent to you to
prompt you to complete your online portal set up.

Questions or issues? Call 719-495-7119 or stop by MRRC front desk.

If you have something to report to Meridian Service Metro
District, you can use our website any time – just click the

“Contact Us” link on the top right of our homepage at
www.meridianservice.org. District staff do not regularly

monitor social media accounts, and they can provide better
service if residents report directly to them via the website.
And always remember, if it’s a life-threatening emergency,

call 911.

http://www.meridianservice.org/


MSMD Board of Directors:
President:
Butch Gabrielski

Secretary/Treasurer:
Wayne Reorda

Assistant Secretary/Treasurer
Bill Gessner
Mike Fenton
Tom Sauer

Meridian Ranch Recreation Center
Phone: 719-495-7119

mrrc@meridianservice.org
MSMD Office:

Phone 719-495-6567

www.meridianservice.org
www.meridianranch.com

www.stonebridgecoloradosprings.com

Meridian Ranch Community Directory

Meridian Ranch Recreation Center
Mon-Fri 5:30 AM - 8:30 PM
Saturday: 8 AM - 6 PM
Sunday: 9 AM - 5 PM

MSMD Office
Mon-Fri 8 AM - 4:30 PM

Follow us on

Hours of Operation

Meridian Ranch DRC Management Team:
Jamie Adams, CMCA, AMS, PCAM – Managing Agent – Jamie@warrenmgmt.com

Julie Sampson, Governance Director – meridianranch@warrenmgmt.com 
Chaylyn Petrik, DRC Administrator- meridianranch2@warrenmgmt.com 

Governing Documents can be found on the website: 
DRC No. 1 & DRC No. 2  - portal.warrenmgmt.com/ ; Resources; 

Governing Documents 
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